
 

September 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
  
Year 10 Students studying an Art Design Technology / ADT subject 
 
  
In the ADT department at Brookvale Groby Learning Campus we aim to give our students 
the opportunity to access a wide ranging curriculum. Parental contributions are essential 
in helping to cover the costs of materials and equipment in ADT lessons.  
 
We therefore ask that all students taking an ADT option subject make a voluntary 
contribution of £17.50 per subject to cover the costs for the 2 years on the course, making 
it possible for our students to develop skills in using specialised materials and equipment. 
Normally we request £20 per ADT subject but we have additional materials from last year 
to cover this. 
  
Regrettably if you choose not to make a contribution, the items made may be kept and 
recycled. The deadline for the payment is Friday 29th October 2021.   

We hope that you are able to help in this matter and ask that you please make payment 
via our Weduc, online system. If you require set up information for Weduc please email 
reception@brookvalegroby.com 
 
We will be sending out a consent form for completion in due course 
  
Yours faithfully 
  
S Dixon 
  
Mrs. Sarah Dixon 
Faculty Leader ADT 
Brookvale Groby Learning Campus 

mailto:reception@brookvalegroby.com

